
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Jeanine Townsend, Clerk to the State Water Board: 

 

I am a homeowner within the Tahoe Keys Owners Association (1934 Marconi Way, 

SLT) and I support an amendment to the Tahoe Basin Plan that allows limited use of 

aquatic herbicides in Lake Tahoe, and therefore in Tahoe Keys. 

 

Please vote in favor of this amendment to help eradicate the plant growth now infesting 

our waters in the Tahoe Keys. 

 

 

Greg Haubner 

1934 Marconi Way 

South Lake Tahoe, CA 96150 

 

 

Public Comment
Pesticide Prohibition BPA

Deadline: 3/1/12 by 12:00 PM

02-21-2012


